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Aggregate tables presenting the 2017 Public Service Employee Survey results for the entire public service, as well
as for individual federal departments, are now available.

The primary objective of the survey is to obtain the views of federal public service employees about their
engagement, workforce, workplace, and leadership. The survey results highlight where the public service is doing
well, and help identify areas for improvement. The results are used by individual departments to develop informed
action plans to strengthen both the workforce and the workplace. This survey was sponsored by the Treasury Board
of Canada Secretariat.

Definitions, data sources and methods: survey number 4438.

Detailed results are available on the Treasury Board of Canada Secretariat website. For additional information
regarding the Public Service Employee Survey and for media enquiries, contact: Media Relations at
media@tbs-sct.gc.ca (613-369-9400).

For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us
(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; STATCAN.infostats-infostats.STATCAN@canada.ca) or Media
Relations (613-951-4636; statcan.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.statcan@canada.ca).
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